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WRITTEN QUESTION E-2802/08
by Florencio Luque Aguilar (PPE-DE)
to the Commission

Subject: Aid for olive oil producers

The olive oil sector in some Spanish regions is very concerned at the possibility that aid for producers 
could disappear as from 2013. In many areas, cultivation would no longer be profitable.

Does the Commission consider producers' fears to be justified, or does it believe that aid will continue 
after that date?


